PRESS RELEASE
VISION SONORA CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT FUND

The City of Sonora is pleased to announce that it has established the Vision Sonora Capital
Improvement Fund through the Sonora Area Foundation. Donated funds will be used for the
Stewart Street Public Restroom Facility to be located at 201 S. Stewart Street. This facility will
serve the general public and Sonora’s Certified Farmers Market. Approximately $138,000 is
needed to complete the project. Donations are to be made to the Sonora Area Foundation
with “Vision Sonora Fund” on the memo line. The City appreciates the public’s assistance in
funding this important project. For information about the Fund contact the Sonora Area
Foundation at (209) 533-2596. For information about the project call the City’s Community
Development Department at (209) 532-3508.



